
Autumn Gines came to the Edwards County office inquiring about Work Experience assistance.  We were able to assist her through the collaboration of CSBG and WIOA Work Experience Programs by providing her with work experience at Wabash Area Development, Inc., in Albion. 
Autumn was working towards her Social Service degree and Community Action would provide excellent knowledge and work experience to accomplish that goal.  While working in the Work Experience program at WADI she completed her Social Service degree at Wabash Valley College and graduated May 13, 2022.  She enjoyed her Work Experience job and learned different aspects of a Social Service agency.
	On Monday, July 11, 2022, Autumn started her new employment as a Home Visitor with Head Start at the Wayne County, Wabash Area Development, Inc. office.  WADI promotes employment opportunities through WIOA Work Experience and is very proud of Autumn’s accomplishments.  Autumn will make a great addition to the staff with her hard work and dedication.  Congratulations.

Nelda Booker, Career Planner

	


